
In 2020, with preparations already well under way for 
the Lahti FCI IGP-FH World Championships,
postponed COVID-19 pandemic our plans by one year. 
In the beginning of 2021, when the pandemic was 
still going on globaly, the World Championships were 
moved to be held in Hungary in autumn of 2021.

In Finland, where dog training is known on high level, 
and where IGP-FH is constantly growing it’s popularity 
among service dog enthusiasts as well, the Finnish 
Service Dog Association wants to organize the IGP-FH 
World Championship in Southern Finland region on
15.-20.5.2023. A well motivated organizing committee 
will be able to take advantage of the arrangements 
already made.

Together we can organize world-class competitions 
and invite dog enthusiasts from all over the world to 
get to know our beautiful nature and our high-quality 
competition arrangements.

FCI IGP-FH World Championships
in Finland 15.-20.5.2023

Contact & more information:
Mika Lindberg, mika.lindberg10@gmail.com  |  Tero Oravasaari, tero.oravasaari@pp.inet.fi  |  Toni Salminen, toniasalminen@gmail.com


